
 
NOTICE 

Date: 18-03-24 

 

Dear Undergraduate Aspirants, 

 

If you are considering embarking on your undergraduate journey, congratulations on 

this exciting step forward in your academic pursuits! As you navigate through the 

myriad of options available to you, I urge you to take a moment to visit our website 

regularly (www.allduniv.ac.in).Furthermore, our website is regularly updated to 

ensure you have access to the latest news, events, and developments relevant to 

your academic journey. From virtual tours to student testimonials, we strive to 

provide you with a comprehensive glimpse into life at our university. 

In addition, UG admissions in the university will be administered through CUET – 

(UG) – 2024 entrance examination. Therefore, you are also suggested to regularly 

visit https://exams.nta.ac.in/CUET-UG/.  

Before you make any decisions about your undergraduate education, I encourage 

you to visit NTA’s website regularly for any information related to UG admissions 

(Common University Entrance Test -CUET (UG) - 2024 (ntaonline.in)). Take the time 

to explore, inquire, and envision yourself as part of our dynamic academic 

community. Your journey begins here, and we are here to support you every step of 

the way. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Director, Admissions 

University of Allahabad 

http://www.allduniv.ac.in/
https://exams.nta.ac.in/CUET-UG/
https://cuetug.ntaonline.in/universities/eligibility/NDI=

